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About Us
The Friends of the Library was 
formed by a group of interested 
members of the community, to help 
raise awareness of the purpose of 
the Library within this community. 

The Campbellford Seymour Library 
was left a bequest by Mary Margaret 
West. The decision was made to 
use this money to build an addition 
onto the Carnegie Public Library, 
which serves the people of both 
Campbellford and Seymour.

Our Programs
The Friends of the Library is a group that  
supports the library to maintain and  
enhance the resources and services offered by:
•	 �Organizing fundraising events such as book sales, 

bake sales, author nights, and more to support 
library programs and services.

•	 �Representing the mutual interests of the library 
and the communities using its services.

•	 �Focusing public attention on the library’s 
resources and services.

Libraries play a valuable 
role in Canadians lives.

Friends of the Campbellford Seymour Carnegie 
Public Library (Friends of the Library)
Contact:	 Chair Person

Address:	 P.O. Box 509 
	 Campbellford, ON  K0L 1L0 

Telephone:	 705-653-3611

Email:	 trenthillslibrary@trenthills.ca

Charitable Registration Number 139419378 RR0001

C O N T A C T  I N F O R M A T I O N

Friends of The Campbellford
Seymour Carnegie Library
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Recent Success in Our Charitable Work
When the Expansion Project was completed, 
the Friends Organization continued to raise 
funds for the needs of our Library not covered 
in the Library Budget. Over the years we have 
provided many items such as Internet, TV and 
VCR for the Children’s Section, Photocopier, 
Rocking Chair and Carnegie the Dragon (to 
climb on during story hour). We continue to 
provide ongoing support for the Large Print 
Rotation and Visiting Author Days.


